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The Lam Times

   323-6924


klam@portageps.org
         September 5, 2013
	 Back to School
Welcome Back!  We had a great first week of introductions.  I am looking forward to a wonderful year of third grade.  I will do my best to keep you up-to-date with the happenings in room B208.  I will plan on sending out 1-2 newsletters each month.  At the top of the newsletter are my e-mail and the classroom phone number.  Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have throughout this year.
	Open House
Open House will be Thursday September 12th from 6:00-7:30 pm this year.
 Book Orders
Book orders were sent home Today.  They are due back Friday, September 13th.  I generally send home all the orders that I am sent for that month so that you have a wide selection and sometimes a book is cheaper in one packet over another.  You can also order online!  See attached note…

	Specials Schedule
Monday:        Music 10:30-11:18
Tuesday:        Library 10:30-11:18
Wednesday:  Art 10:30-11:18                      

Thursday:      P.E. 10:30-11:18*
Friday:           Art 8:50-9:38
Daily:            Recess 11:25-11:50

                      Lunch 11:50-12:13 

*Please help your child to remember gym shoes on these days!
	Curriculum

Reading: In reading we are focusing on helpful reading strategies.  Next week we are reading the story “A Fine, Fine School” in our theme of stories Good Citizens.  I sent home our first set of spelling words and vocabulary.  Your child will be tested on those next Friday. 
Science: We are learning about a plant’s life cycle and the basic needs in order for a plant to thrive.  
Math: In math your child is working through chapter one, Place Value and Money.
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	Have a Great Weekend!

Mr. Lam


	If we succeed in giving the love of learning, the learning itself is sure to follow.

~John Lubbock


